
 

                    

       
QUEST ACADEMY 

Anderson Avenue, Rugby, Warwickshire, CV22 5PE 
Telephone: 01788 593 112     

Email: quest.office@macintyreacademies.org   Website: www.thequestacademy.org 

Monday 21st September 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to you to share details of an incredible new project that will involve your child. 

As a school that is still new to the area, we are actively seeking to involve our learners in as much community 

provision as we can. Our curriculum policy supports this notion and we have many trips and visits planned that for 

obvious reasons, are not able to take place just yet. 

One such area that we wish to develop with our learners is their “Cultural Capital” and offer them greater exposure 

towards “The Arts.” 

John Harrison, our Performing Arts Lead, has been very busy looking at our provision and identifying opportunities to 
work with other schools. With that in mind, I am delighted to announce that we are now working in collaboration 
with Rugby School and their Performing Arts department in sharing workshop sessions, theatrical performances and 
team building opportunities. Our first session will start on Wednesday 23rd September 2020 at 2:00pm and will last 
for approximately 40 minutes.                                                                                                                                                                           
 

Whilst we are not able to join them in person just yet, and of course that will be our longer-term goal, we are instead 

looking towards the use of technology to be able to work closely here. 

To that end, I am looking for your permission. The classroom of your son/daughter will be linked to Rugby school by 

means of a Microsoft Teams video link. This will allow us to see the learners and staff at Rugby and for them to see 

us. This will be operated live and will not be recorded or shared with anyone else or through any social media 

platform. 

 

If you feel that you would prefer NOT to have your child or visible on a video link in this way, please can you contact 

either the class tutor, or general office and offer your child’s name and details to that effect. That way, we can make 

sure that we can properly accommodate your wishes. Should we not have heard from you by Tuesday 22nd 

September 2020, we shall assume that you are ok with us to proceed as planned. 

I look forward to sharing details and successes as they unfold. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jamie Rynberk 

Assistant Principal for Quest Academy 

MacIntyre Academies 

Email:     Jamie.rynberk@macintyreacademies.org 

School Office:  01788 593 112 
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